
New Couple? Khloe Kardashian
Parties with French Montana

By Louisa Gonzales

Khloe Kardashian continues to make headlines about her love
life. According to UsMagazine.com, the Keeping Up With the
Kardashians star, 29, was spotted at the clubs this weekend
with rapper French Montana, one night in Hollywood and another
night  in  Phoenix,  Arizona.  Khloe  was  also  seen  in  West
Hollywood at hotspot 1 Oak on Friday, April 4 partying with
the  rapper  at  the  16th  birthday  party  for  Diddy’s  son
Cristian. The reality star recently filed for divorce from
husband Lamar Odom in December, but she appears to be moving
on with Montana.

What are some ways to grow a new relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:
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After a break up it can be hard sometimes to put yourself back
out there, especially if you last relationship ended badly.
Part of life is accepting sometimes you have to move on, life
always keeps moving forward. So, why not be open to finding
someone new and trying your hand at love again? Cupid has some
advice on some ways to grow a new relationship:

1. Be open to love: The only way to be able to get back in the
game, is to let yourself be open to playing and in this case
in the game of love. Don’t let past failed relationships weigh
you down, because if you don’t let them go you won’t be able
to move on. Remember, the end of one thing is the start of
something new and the same can be said for love.

Related: Khloe Kardashian Says She’s ‘Excited for This Year to
Be Over’ Post-Divorce Filing

2. Let yourself breath: Take a deep breath and take all the
time that you need when starting a new relationship or helping
it to grow. The best way to strengthen your relationship is to
really spend the time getting to know your partner, besides
learning things about one another can be enjoyable. So, be
patient with yourself and your significant other and don’t
rush anything you’re not ready for.

Related: Khloe Kardashian Files for Divorce from Lamar Odom

3. Have fun: The start of the relationship can sometimes be
the most fun because it’s new and exciting. The best way to
help your relationship move along in a positive way is to have
a little humor and to bring out your playful side. So get out
there and let loose, but remember to be yourself, whoever you
are with should like you for who are.

What do you think are good ways to grow a new relationship?
Share in the comments below.
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